
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’   

       27th June 2025 - Our “Value for life” is Hope     

There is always Hope.  Psalm 73:26                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
          
 

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       

Dear all,  

As we approach the end of another week, it has been a joy to see how hard our children are 

working and how much they are continuing to learn and grow. Across the school, we have 

begun our transition sessions with more to look forward to next week in our transition 

afternoon., this will help our children to prepare confidently and positively for their next 

steps in our school journey. There is a real buzz of excitement as children collect their Dojos 

this week, all working towards our special seaside behaviour                                                    

treat, what a wonderful way to celebrate their efforts and                                            

achievements! 

In this season of change and anticipation, we are reminded of                                                                  

the words from Romans 15:13:  “May the God of hope fill you                                                                

with all joy and peace as you trust in him.”  

Let’s continue to nurture that hope and joy in every child.                                                  

Mrs Mowbray  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                             

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

    We are a church  

school… we have been asking 

children can they plant hope  

with acts of kindness … 

can you? 
 

            

 

Week in pictures…  

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

Nursery: Math 

 

 

 

          

 

Class 2: Math 

 

 

 

 

Class 3: Art 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 4: Daniel 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

           
 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mr S Sharma 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, James Towey, Dave Clifton 
 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  
Do you think you might like to be a Governor …let us know. 
 

 

 

     

Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus …  

 

Did you know… 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

‘Peep into Glazebury History from Logbooks - We are in possession of our school logbooks that date 

back to July 8th 1873, before we were even in our school building in 1882. We thought we would 

share some of the accounts with you each week. 

.    

 

 

1903-April 9th -School closed until Monday April 20th on account of Easter and building 
operations in the school. 

1903-April 20th - Reopened school and admitted 10 new children owing to building 

operations, most of the oral lessons will be suspended for a few weeks. 

1903-April 24th- Had occasion to warn children about climbing on and over school walls. 

1903-May 7th -Punished Harold Whittle severely for playing truant and telling lies. 
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We do have nursery places available – please let anyone know who 
may be interested and ask them to contact us on 01925 949404 to 

book an appointment for a look around. 
 

Nursery Places Available - September 2025  
 

BOOK YOUR APPOINTMENT  
If you or anyone you know is interested in nursery places from September 2025, we take children from 
2 years old. Please contact the school office (Mrs Holcroft) for more details or to book in for our 
open event on  Monday 14th July see advert below for further details. Come along to have a look 
around our amazing environment. 
 

 
 

 

 

 
Summer Festival 

We are very excited to announce the PTA are 
organising our Glazebury Primary School very 
first Summer Festival. We are inviting you to 
come along with your friends and families 
after school on the school field on Friday 18th 
July 3.15pm to 5.30pm to enjoy summer vibes, 
there will be attractions such as – Silent Disco, 
Bouncy Castle, Karaoke, and we will also have 
some games for all to enjoy. You can relax on 
the field and enjoy pizza, hotdogs, and ice 
creams, available to buy. We hope this event 
will be well supported as every penny raised 
goes back to your children and very much look 
forward to seeing you at this fantastic fun 
event.    
 

We are busy preparing for our 
Glazebury Seaside Day on Thursday 17th July. 
Our children need to reach 35,000 dojos, and 

last Friday’s total was 31,487 so just over 3,500 
to get in the next three and a half weeks! We 

will update the scores every Monday in 
collective worship, as well as announcing two 
of the activity rewards. This week, we revealed 
that there would be an ice cream stall and a 

bouncy castle! 

Keep your eyes peeled for more updates. 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

Please remember we are a nut free school, we 

have children in school with nut allergies, therefore 

please ensure your child’s snack and packed lunch do 

not contain any nuts and check ingredients if you are 

not sure. Please DO NOT SEND ANY CHOCOLATE 

SPREAD products on sandwiches as some do contain 

nuts. 

 

Year 6 Transition to High School 
 

 
 

We wish our Year 6 children all the very best next week as they visit Culcheth High School for 
transition days (Wednesday and Thursday). We are sure they will all enjoy the next stage of their 
education journey. We look forward to hearing all about their experiences.  
If parents/carers have any queries about these days, please speak to school. 
 

 
 
Ava preformed in her dance show at St Helens Royal Theatre on Sunday in front of 700 people dancing 

to ' Grease Lightening" and "The Nicest Kids in Town" she also did two 4 hour rehearsals last week 

straight after school, well done Ava you have been very busy working really hard and we are all very 

proud of you. 

 
 

 

 

Friday – Ice Pops 
Our PTA will be selling ice pops again today 

Friday 27th June after school @ 30pence each. 

 

 

 
Aspirations Afternoon 

 

Glazebury C of E Primary are proud to host our careers fair, which will be held in our school hall 

next Tuesday 1st July.  Our HEART curriculum includes a focus on aspirations. This event will allow 

children to discover the knowledge and skills they will require for future learning and employment 

pathways. We have a wide range of careers and companies who have offered their time to support 

us, and we are very grateful. Look out for photograph updates next week. Thank you to all who are 

helping we are all really looking forward to this event and very grateful for your support. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Breakfast and Extended BOOKINGS FOR SEPTEMBER 2025 

 
A letter has been sent out last week regarding booking your place for September 2025 for breakfast or 
extended provision if your September booking is changing from your current booking. Please follow the 
link or QR code below and request your child’s sessions before Tuesday 1st July 2025. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/khYaAPDTtF                 
 

School Shoes 

Come to school on the last day of term Thursday 24th July in your trainers and donate your school 

shoes to a very worthy cause to benefit other children. All shoes collected will be donated to the 

Warrington Food Bank.   

The Food Bank will recycle your school shoes for the benefit of other children.   

Thank you so much in advance for your kind donation. 

 

 

 

CHAT CAFÉ have got a few seats to fill for next Thursday. 
Open to all, share with any grandparents who might want a day 

out, message Alice to book: 07729977865 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/khYaAPDTtF
https://forms.office.com/e/khYaAPDTtF


 
 

 
 

 
 
 

              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

        
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       Golden Tickets  

  Nursery – Alvey, Alvie, Amari, Amelia H, Amelia G, Angus, Autumn, Bella, 

Bonnie, Eleanor, Gabriella, Gracie, Heidi, Isla, Jack, Joshy, Koa, Laverna, Luca, 

Mabel, Navani, Noah, Penelope, Percy, Tadhg, Zora. 

   Reception – Ava-Phoenix, George, Gracie, India, Mila, Tilly, Ella-Mae, Spencer, 

Sofia, Eleanor, Joe, Rafe, Heilen. 

  Class 2-1 – Florence, Inez, Parker, James, Rosie, Harley, Esmae, Archer, George, 

Bertie, Clark. 

   Class 2-2 – Class 2-2 children are working towards their golden tickets. 

   Class 3  - Riley, Cora, Annabelle, Annabel, Spencer, Guinevere, Betty, Harriet, 

Chloe, Lucy, Rosie, Sienna, Alexander.   

   Class 4 – Dexter, Eva, Gemima, Holly, Jack, Jaxx, Lewis, Libby, Lucy, Oliver C, 

Oliver G, Olivia, Tyler, Violet, Xanthe. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

                               
This week our children have been enjoying delicious strawberries they have grown in our 

own school garden……yummy. 

 

 



 

 

             

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Head Teacher  

 
Class Award – Head Teachers Dojo 

 

Nursery 

for sharing smiles and waves – you make us 

all smile. 

Reception 

for explaining how to share equally with cakes.  

Class 2 

for sharing lots of heart signs it really makes 

everyone smile. 

Class 3 

for excellent singing in praise worship, it is 

amazing. 

Class 4 

for being so gentle and kind to our younger 

children. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

Eleanor 

for always showing kindness and helping her 

friends when they need it. 

India 

for wonderful progress in all areas of the 

curriculum this week. 

Florence 

for always presenting her work to a very high 

standard and for her beautiful handwriting in all 

her work. 

Sebastian 

for beautiful reading, neat handwriting and an 

excellent attitude. 

Riley 

for being a supportive, encouraging and positive 

team member in PE sharing kindness and 

knowledge. 

Guinevere 

for increased focus and working hard on her 

handwriting. Keep it up Guinnie. 

Xanthe 

for always trying her best in all areas of school 

life. 

Oliver 

for making excellent progress in his English and 

math. 

 

 
 

Is my child too ill for school? 
It can be tricky deciding whether to keep your child off school or nursery when they are unwell. 
There are government guidelines for schools and nurseries, these say when children should be kept 
off school and when they shouldn't.  https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school 
If you do keep your child at home, it's important to phone school or nursery daily.  
 

                    

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Love never fails -1 Corinthians 13.8  

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is  95.5%. 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 23rd June 2025 

Attendance in our classes 

Miss Carroll - Reception attendance 90%  

Miss Foster - Year 1 attendance  97.8% 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 95% 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 97.1%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 94% 

Mr Sharma - Year 5 attendance 100%  

Mr Sharma - Year 6 attendance 91.1%  


